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I strongly oppose any effort to cancel or change vote by mail in the state of Oregon. I 

have successfully been voting by mail since before the year 2000, and I really 

appreciate the ease of use and how simple it is to vote this way. Any change would 

make it harder on working families to  have their voices heard and their vote counted. 

Please do not change a thing! The system is not broken and works perfectly as it is. 

Any change that is forced through, should include voting in person on Saturday or 

Sunday only, so that working individuals can make it to the polls. 


